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INFORMATION FOR PRESENTERS 

Mining Engineering Safety Seminar 2023 
 

The NSW Resources Regulator is seeking experienced and enthusiastic presenters for its 3rd annual 
Mining Engineering Safety Seminar on 18th and 19th October 2023 at the Waterview in Bicentennial 
Park, Sydney. 

Share your ideas and knowledge 

This is an excellent opportunity for individuals to share their experience, insights, and learnings with 
mining engineering managers (MEMs) from across the NSW mining industry. Presenters will need to 
deliver informative, educational, and practical presentations matched to audience needs and levels 
of experience on issues related to risks to health and safety in the mining industry and measures to 
control those risks.  

As a guide, presentations may address the following in a WHS related context: 

 lessons learnt from significant incidents, 

 practices and/or standards improvement or innovation, 

 technology updates, advancement or emergence, 

 educational material including practices/standards, general management and mental 
wellbeing. 

If you wish to discuss a potential topic, email rr.workshops@regional.nsw.gov.au 

Presentation format 

 Presentations are typically 20–30 minutes long and may involve co-presenters (please 
note travel assistance is limited and may not cover co-presenters). Longer presentations 
may be permitted by approval.  

 PowerPoint slideshows and/or other audio-visual materials such as video and animation 
are welcome and interactive, case-study based formats are highly encouraged. If you 
have specific requirements, please advise the team early to ensure the venue can meet 
your requirements.  

Submit an expression of interest 

If you are interested in being a presenter, please complete an application form and send it with your 
attached abstract to rr.workshop@regional.nsw.gov.au no later than 14 days prior to the seminar. 
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Application process 

All written applications will be reviewed by the NSW Resources Regulator’s Principal Inspector 
Mechanical. The individual applications and the overall mix of presentations will be used to 
determine which applications are successful. The seminar convenor will inform applicants of the 
outcome of their application via email by 01 August 2023. In some circumstances, a presenter may 
be notified that their application is successful earlier than this date. If a presentation is unlikely to 
be accepted, feedback will be provided to the applicant.  

If your application to present is not successful, you can appeal the decision by emailing 
anthony.margetts@regional.nsw.gov.au with the reasons for your appeal. 

 

More information  
If you would like more information about this opportunity or have any questions, please contact 
rr.workshops@regional.nsw.gov.au.  
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